
 

Caring for God’s Acre 

St Mary’s Church Count 2025 
 

Saturday 7th – 15th June 2025 
 

We need your help! 

As a church we have pledged to be responsible and 

implement ways to improve the biodiversity of the 

church land. 

Please respectfully enjoy St Mary’s Church acre of 

God’s land and help us discover what plants, bugs and 

birds live here. (Please don’t touch, just observe) 

Inside the church you will find a sheet to record your 

findings and send us any photographs you have taken. 

This national annual count is open to everyone. 

 

 

To find out more, go to www.caringforgodsacre.org.uk or email us at 

ecochurch@stmaryschartham.org 


